
On behalf of Nettleham Infant and Junior Schools 

 

 

 28th February 2020 

Hi 

As part of a nationwide initiative, Nettleham Infant and Junior Schools have been offered the chance to increase 
the school reading resources through a partnership between local businesses and other community 
organisations and Usborne Books at Home and School, a division of Usborne Publishing, a highly respected 
children’s publisher.  The children are taking part in a sponsored listening and reading event taking place in March 
2020. 
 

We invite you to make a donation to buy a book or books for the schools to increase their library 

stock.    

They are aiming to collect £600 in donations for the Schools, and Usborne will then generously 

provide an additional £360 worth of free books on top of this. 

All businesses supporting us will receive acknowledgement on our website and Facebook site, and 

can also request a donor’s poster to proudly display at their work place. 

I do hope you will take part in this scheme, which will help raise the literacy standards of our 

community’s next business generation.  I have authorised Sarah Singleton to coordinate the 

community book pledge for the school and I would be grateful if you could contact her directly on 

07900 698893 (gerrygiraffebookshop@yahoo.com) or send any donations to the school for her 

attention - where the money will be put directly towards books at the School.  

Yours faithfully 

Ms Jollands (Acting Headteacher Nettleham Infants School) and Mr Gibbons (Nettleham Junior 

School) 

 

 

 


